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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT
DONATION TO HUBEI SUIZHOU CENTRAL HOSPITAL

This announcement is made by China Beidahuang Industry Group Holdings Limited 
(the “Company”, together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) on a voluntary basis.

The Company hereby announces that Shenzhen Nongjiayuan Vegetable Basket E-Commerce 
Co., Ltd.*（深圳市農家園菜籃子電子商務有限公司）, a wholly-owned subsidiary of 
the Company, has made a donation of RMB1 million-equivalent of mineral water as daily 
necessities to Hubei Suizhou Central Hospital*（湖北省隨州市中心醫院）, a tertiary-grade 
A class hospital（三級甲等醫院）located in Suizhou City, Hubei Province, the People’s 
Republic of China with a view to support the relevant health and safety personnel for 
improving containment and control of the novel coronavirus.

The Hubei Suizhou Central Hospital indicated their appreciation towards the Group’s 
gratitude in this regard.
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* The English transliteration of the Chinese name in this announcement, where indicated, is included for 

information only, and should not be regarded as the official English name of such Chinese name.


